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June 25, 2014 

 
Mr. Bruce Hoesley 

Legislative Reference Bureau 
One East Main, Suite 200 
Madison, WI 53703 

 
RE: Clearinghouse Rule 13-093 

In the Matter of the Adoption of a Rule Affecting Chs. Trans 254 and 255 
 
Dear Mr. Hoesley: 

 
Enclosed for filing, pursuant to Wis. Stat. s. 227.20, is a certified copy of CR 13-093, an 

administrative rule making changes to Chapters Trans 254 and 255 of the Wisconsin 
Administrative Code. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

John Sobotik 
Assistant General Counsel 
 

Enclosures 
 

cc: Kathleen Nichols 
 Paul Bernander 
 

 
 


